Hello,

  I write this letter today to express my concern over the matter at hand. I have lived in Alaska for over 30 years. . I am a father of one, husband, and business owner. Over that span of 30 plus years I have enjoyed all that Alaska has to offer, Mountain Biking, Hiking, Snowboarding, Fishing, Hunting, and Operating Recreational Vehicles. I spend many hours with family and friends recreating in the mountains of Alaska including the Chugach National Forest. I DO NOT support the expansion of closed riding areas. I FULLY SUPPORT PLAN - B. I want to see an increase of Access Corridors. My family and I believe this is the best option for our state financially and recreationally. 


Thank You 
Ryan Sottosanti
